
Passing on the Baton 
March 10th | Sydney, Australia 

 

Overview 

o WFWP Australia leaders convened in Sydney at the Oceania Peace Embassy.  

o Aila Willitts passed on the baton of WFWP New South Wales President and WFWP 

Australia Vice-President, to the next generation of leadership.  

 

 

 

 

 

Left to Right: Aila Willitts, Anne 

Bellavance, Satomi Terasaka 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We farewelled Aila with a magnificent flower 

bouquet, certificate, letter of appreciation, and a 

lovely gift. Anne Bellavance, WFWP Australia 

President, convened the ceremony. 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

During her farewell address, Aila 

expressed her gratitude for everyone’s 

support during her leadership, and for the 

commitment of our next generation. 

 

 

 

 

 

We welcomed Satomi Terasaka as WFWP NSW President, and Vice-President of WFWP 

Australia, with a letter of appointment and a warm welcome.  

Satomi shared her goal to build a vibrant NSW team that empowers the younger generation to 

take the lead in nurturing resilient and joyful families. During her opening presentation, Satomi 

pledged to guide the NSW Chapter in the following areas: benevolent programs, environmental  

 



 

 

 

regeneration of degraded sites, 

raising funds for WFWP 

Australia Global Development 

and Aid projects in the Pacific 

Islands, and the Global 

Women’s Peace Network 

(GWPN). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cake cutting together concluded the 

handover, followed by luncheon and of 

course, cake. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Written by Anne Bellavance  
President, WFWP Australia  


